
 

Term 4 Week 2 
TERM 4 Week 2 

Friday the 21st October 2022 

Tooleybuc Central School 

 

Upcoming Events 

Monday 24th-26th October - Stage 2 excursion to Ballarat  

Friday 28th October - Day for Daniel - red casual dress 

Monday 31st October - Year 10 & 11 University excursion - to be confirmed 

Wednesday 2nd November - Year 12 Graduation Dinner at Tooleybuc Club 

Thursday 10th November - Kindness Day, purple casual dress 

Monday 14th November - Whole school transition day 

Friday 25th November - Primary assembly - must wear school uniform 

Friday 2nd December - Whole school assembly at Tooleybuc Sporting Club - must wear school uniform 

Monday 5th - 9th December - Foundation to Year 10 will attend the Nyah District Swimming Pool to 

learn water survival skills and advanced swimmers in Secondary will learn water rescue skills 

Friday 16th December - Last day for students 



In This Issue 

 

 

• Louisa's Thoughts 

• School News 

• School Chaplain 

• APC&I Report 

• Up and coming Events - See Transition Flyer 

Louisa's Thoughts 

 

 

We have certainly hit the ground running after our holiday break, with an action packed two weeks to 

start off the term.  Our HSC students have started their exams, we have had primary and secondary 

students completing Check In assessments, the Hospitality and Food Tech classes assisted with the 

Seniors Lunch at the Tooleybuc Club and our Year 3-6 students have had the opportunity to participate 

in another Writers Workshop.  This time with a Space theme.  With the Year 3/4 camp to Ballarat 

coming up next week, careers excursions to Deniliquin and Bendigo planned and our Year 12 



Graduation, to name just a few activities on the horizon, it will certainly be an interesting term for all the 

students. 

  

On Wednesday we had a visit from Helen McRae, Director of Educational Leadership for the Deniliquin 

Network and Dean White, Executive Director School Performance Rural South and West.  It was great to 

be able to show them around our school and show them all the great things that are happening at 

TCS.  Helen and Dean both enjoyed meeting the students, talking to them about what they are learning 

and joining in on some fun maths games with the Year 1/2 students.  Our executive met with them, 

which was a great opportunity to talk about directions we are working on as a school and to hear about 

how other schools are working to improve in similar areas across the network. 

 



 

 

School News 

 

No Canteen 

 

Day for Daniel 

On the 28th of October we have our Day for Daniel. At 9.00am that morning we welcome all parents, 

friends, and family to join us dressed in red for our walk for Daniel. This is an opportunity for Australians 

to unite as one and walk the 4km walk home that Daniel never got to walk. The walk will be a 4km walk 

around the community, but people can adjust their own course as needed if you have younger 

children/injuries. Upon returning to school the students will have some age appropriate child safety 

activities throughout the day.  

  

If this is something you would like to discuss at home, there are a lot of resources on the Day for Daniel 

website- https://danielmorcombe.com.au/keeping-kids-safe-resources/ 

  

Meet under the shade structure at 9.00am. 

Dress- RED 

https://danielmorcombe.com.au/keeping-kids-safe-resources/


 

Director Visit 

Helen McRae, Director Educational Leadership - Deniliquin Network and Dean White, Executive Director, 

School Performance - Rural South and West Performance Directorate came for their annual visit this 

week.  They had a good look around and met with our executive staff.  They also spent some time in the 

primary classes chatting and playing educational games with students. 



 

 

Flood Appeal 

Tooleybuc Central School SRC will be brainstorming some fundraising ideas in the coming weeks to 

contribute to those affected by the floods.   

 

Year 12 - Last day  

The Year 12's, AKA Woody, Buzz, Mr Potato Head and Barbie, enjoyed their last day at Tooleybuc Central 

School on the last day of Term 3.   



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

School Chaplain - Liz Hindle 

 

 

Routine wellbeing 

Welcome back to Term 4! If your experience has been anything like mine in the last two weeks then it’s 

taken a bit of extra mental effort to switch off holiday mode, and get back into the routine of another 

school term. I’m excited to 'get back into the swing of things’ and embrace all that the regularity of a 

school term has to offer!  

Developing weekly rhythms or routines helps us to build the life that we want to live. Regular routines 

protect the things that are important to us and our wellbeing. As you gear up for the term ahead, are 

there any routines you would like to strengthen in your family, or new ones to implement? Maybe there 

are routines that need to be changed!  

Routines around study, sleep, screen time, meal times, getting outdoors, doing fun stuff together, 

embracing gratitude, and time for stillness are all important for our wellbeing. Which one of these can 

your family commit to building for the rest of the term? 

It takes 3 weeks to break a habit, and another 6 weeks to build up a routine that can sustain itself – so 

give yourself a Christmas present today by committing to a better routine!  

  

Liz Hindle 

 School Chaplain 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3-4 with Miss Sherlock & Miss gentle 

 



 



 

Stage 2 are off to a flying start this term! They are all very excited to be heading off to camp next week. 

In class we have been learning about Australia's neighbouring countries in HSIE and art. In art so far, 

students have drawn their own kiwi bird using oil pastels and textas. In writing we are beginning to look 

at persuasive texts as well as practicing our VCOP skills looking at how to up level our writing. We have 

been looking at 2D shapes and subtraction during Mathematics. Students also participated in the 

Writers Workshop on Monday where lots of fantastic narratives were written about space.  

  

Miss Gentle and Miss Sherlock 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



Food Technology with Mrs Morton 

 

 

The food tech class have been busy learning about food service and catering.  This learning was 

enhanced with them being involved in assisting the Tooleybuc Sporting Club Senior Citizen luncheon of 

120 seniors on Wednesday.  Students helped plate up meals, serve tables, attend to customer requests 

in addition to the enormous clean up from this task.  Well done to Ella, Kayla, Hannah, Brayden and Rhys 

from the Food Technology class in addition to Amele and Jorja from Hospitality.  All students displayed a 

wonderful work ethic and many favorable comments were received from the guests and club kitchen 

staff. 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 


